
 

 

 
 
June 4, 2014 

 
Ed Gillespie 
Ed Gillespie for Senate 
PO Box 71596 
Richmond, VA 23255 
 
Dear Ed, 
  
I write to you today to thank you for being such as strong voice for Virginia taxpayers. 
  
Your campaign has been consistent in opposing higher taxes and supporting pro-growth tax reduction. 
  
I will share with taxpayers in Virginia and the nation your statement and commitment to oppose and vote 
against any and all tax increases. You go further and commit to making the reduction of wasteful, 
inefficient, and duplicative federal government spending a priority once in office. 
  
I fully recognize your position as going above and beyond the letter of the Taxpayer Protection Pledge. I 
look forward to working with you in the U.S. Senate. 

 
 
Onward, 
 

 
 
 

Grover Norquist 
President, Americans for Tax Reform 


